
 
 
 

September 21, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The State of New Jersey requires that all parents be annually advised in the fall of each 
year of any required state-administered standardized testing their children will sit for 
during the school year.   Please view the link below for testing specifics.   This 
information is based on the most recent guidance the district has received from the State 
of New Jersey, dated Summer 2023.  Additional information may be found on the State 
Department of Education Website.  Please note this list does not include optional college 
admission assessments or other locally administered assessments. 

Standardized Testing Dates for PVRHSD 2023-24  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barry Bachenheimer, Ed.D 
Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
 

 
 
 

 

Dr. Barry Bachenheimer      225 W. Grand Avenue 
bbachenheimer@pascack.org                 Montvale, NJ 07645 
Assistant Superintendent       201-358-7020 X22033 
          

https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14yh844HkgfJktOKlR2u8iVYCvPNUOTT0vwXHWK0ZIJA/edit?usp=sharing

